Latest News:

Monday 18th December 2023

Merry Christmas!

Nene Valley Award Winners

On behalf of all the staff
at Nene Valley, we wish
you a very Merry
Christmas.

We have had a wonderful
Autumn term at Nene
Valley, with so much
success as a school
community.

We hope you enjoy a
much needed, restful
break and come back in
the Spring ferm refreshed
and revived.

EYFS/KEY STAGE 1

Robins Theresa
Wrens Ava-Noor
Puffins Martha
Cuckoos Olivier

Nightingales Amelie

Last Day

ATTENDANCE
Robins 95.12%
Wrens 92.17%
Puffins 92.00%
Cuckoos 95.67%
Nightingales  89.67%
Skylarks 100.00%
Swallows 98.00%
Swifts 92.00%
Doves 99.03%
Owls 97.00%
Ravens 94.64%
School 95.10%

Wednesday 20t is our last
day of term and it is
turning out to be a busy
one.

We have our ‘Break the
rules day’, ‘Christmas
jumper day’ and
‘Christmas dinner’ all on
the same day.

Support

We know the holidays can
be a difficult time. If any of
our families require any
support at this time of
year, please come and
speak with either the
office or myself.

KEY STAGE 2
Skylarks Isabella
Swallows Zaim
Swifts Louie
Doves Avilasha
Owls Frankie
Ravens Ella

Dates for your Diary

Wednesday 20th
December

School Christmas Dinner
FONV ‘Break the Rules’
Day

Deadline for Year 3/4
Mandir Trip

Last Day of Term

Thursday 4th January
First Day of Spring Term

Thursday 11t January
Years 3&4 Mandir Trip

Monday 15" January
Closing Date for EYFS
2024 Applications

Tuesday 14t January
EYFS Vision Screening

Friday 19t January
Choir at O2 for Young
Voices




